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Turkey associated with the ICT-PSP Programme  

Qui di seguito una notizia dalla CE riguardante la copertura geografica per il programma 
CIP ICT PSP. 

A Commission decision on a Memorandum of Understanding concerning Turkish 
participation in the ICT-PSP programme was adopted on 21st August. This MoU is effective 
for 2008. So Turkey now joins the group of countries associated with the ICT-PSP 
programme (Croatia, Iceland, Liechtenstein, Norway, Turkey). 

This means that organisations from Turkey are now eligible to be funded in our current CIP 
call (CIP-ICT PSP-2008-2), which closes on the 9th September. 

 


